-----Original Message-----

From: Jerry Grubb [mailto:grubbj@msn.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2005 10:35 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Colorado citizen for tax reform

We are encouraged to finally hear of substantial movement for a fair tax system [consumption tax] which would be the most fair revenue option for our country to meet all it's financial needs. The overhead would be cut enormously and all citizens would not dread and fear April 15th plus savings and investment options would greatly increase. Seems to us the tax collection systems are already in place with the state sales revenue collection systems which could be utilized with out a big switch over expense. 

Maybe the process of certain exemptions wouldn't be to painful and the revenue should be much increased because every sale would be a potential source where much slips by the support of our citizens and the governmental needs now.

Jerry Grubb  
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